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August 30, 2023

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION-

IFB 23-912-37 BALCONY ALTERATIONS AT GUSTE Ill BUIDING M
Please be advised that The Housing Authority of New Orleans has cancelled the ahove referenced

solicitation. There was one respondent whose bid was not accepted as the cost was deemed
unreasonably high.

We appreciate your cooperation and patience in this matter.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me at
tbowers@hano.org.

W
elma Bowers

cc: File




